
Many churches have, by necessity, become very creative in managing online worship 
during the pandemic. Knowing that in-person worship will return at some point, our 
communities should begin to think about how in-person worship can begin while still 
maintaining quality online worship. There are several ways this can be accomplished, 
but each requires intentionality. In order not to be caught unprepared, this workshop 
will offer suggestions on how to continue online worship while returning to in-person 

worship and doing both in a meaningful way. 

 

This is a free workshop thanks to your OCWM contributions! 

Virtually Present –  
Combining Virtual and In-Person Worship 

 
August 29th      

10:00 am—12:00 noon 
via Zoom 

Register at: https://psecworship.eventbrite.com 


